
 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Friday 28 July 2006 
 

Response to UNC Modification Proposal 084 Removal of the SME role 
from the UNC Modification Rules 
 
Dear Tim 
 
E.ON UK supports this proposal.  This proposal will facilitate a more 
streamlined modification process.  We welcome the open discussions 
within the Governance Workstream to aid development of this proposal. 
 
Where a proposal proceeds to development, it is most appropriate for the 
resulting Workstream / Workgroup Report to form the draft Modification 
Report.  Any draft mod report so written should serve to reflect the views of 
all interested industry experts and, therefore, reflect a suitable balance of 
views.  This would reduce the administrative burden of a separate draft 
Modification Report, prepared by the SME, and ensure that the views of 
those more directly involved in the process and the details of a proposal are 
adequately reflected in the draft Modification Report. 
 
The modification process will further be improved with implementation of 
this proposal through ensuring that modification proposals are adequately 
drafted at the earliest possible stage, aiding industry understanding and 
minimising timescales of the progression of a modification proposal through 
the governance procedures. 
 
This proposal will better facilitate the relevant objective SSC A11.1 (f) the 
promotion of efficiency in the implementation and administration of the 
network code and / or the uniform network code, through minimising 
administration costs, involved with the SME preparing Modification Reports 
and in minimising timescales with respect to the progression of a proposal. 
 
This proposal will also better facilitate relevant objective SSC A11.2 
through streamlining the network code modification procedures. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Christiane Sykes 
Trading Arrangements 
Energy Wholesale 
E.ON UK (02476 424 737) 

E.ON UK plc 
Westwood Way 
Westwood Business Park 
Coventry 
CV4 8LG 
eon-uk.com 
 
 
 

Tim Davis 
Joint Office of Transporters 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3LT 
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